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I am the founder of the LLL SIG, and I hear that continuing an organization is more difficult than 

founding it. I would like to share the responsibility for our ongoing activities as the new 

coordinator of the LLL SIG.  

 

One thing I really would like to do is have more face-to face SIG meetings. In fact, we are 

planning to have a LLL mini-conference at Tokyo Keizai University next September, and I hope all 

those interested will be able to join us.  

 

I would like to thank all members for supporting the LLL SIG. 

 

Warm regards, 

Tadashi Ishida 

 

LLL SIG Coordinator 

 

 

 

LLL SIG founder and coordinator Tadashi 

Ishida (middle) at the 2010 JALT National 

Conference in Nagoya 

 


